Umbrella Group Conscience Minutes  


Date:  29 September 2022  

Group members present: Ruth – Alan – Linda – David – Gilda -  Anna    

Others present: Leire – Marissa – Jean -   
 

 
Secretary:    
Last month’s minutes accepted as read? No, we made some corrections together

[bookmark: _Hlk115410816]Group Service Representative (GSR):  Ruth temporarily standing in

We corrected the August minutes
We discussed about tech hosting: we are in need of reliable tech hosts that can commit for one month.  Training is not so much the problem.
We talked about service positions for October:
Monday: Tech host Carol Chair:  Anna
Tuesday: Tech host Trix Chair: Marissa
Wednesday is a separate group
Thursday: Tech host Cindy NM Chair: Linda
Friday: Tech host TBD Chair: Pieri
Saturday: Tech host Dennis Chair: Anna the 1st week and maybe more
Sunday: Tech host: Arti Chair: Gilda
We discussed about the name for our Group to be on OIAA website: “Friends around the world” was approved unanimously.
We went over the application form one more time
Gilda explained that we don’t belong to AA service structure because we are an online group with no location. We belong to the Intergroup, which meets every three months. 

Any decisions made by Group Conscience:

 We decided to call ourselves “Friends Around The World” on the OIAA application and Gilda will send it immediately.
  For the next Intergroup meeting, we decided that our suggestion for substitutes for the terms a.“Intergroup” and b. “Group Service Representative”,  are a. “Groups’ Roundtable” and b. “Group Representative”
  

Any issues deferred to next Group Conscience Meeting:
 None

Next GC:   Thursday 27 October
